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# P R I D E R E S P E C T K I N D N E S S

ATHLETICS CHAMPS 

KINDNESS COOKIES 

The PRK committee worked super hard during
this week to bake over a 100 cookies.
We hope you enjoyed your cookie if you were
lucky enough to receive one.

DRAMA EXCELLENCE  

Mrs Johnson presented certificates to our Year 8 and
Year 10 students who represented BBHS at the recent
JTMAT Drama subject excellence day competition.
Lily won the Year 9/10 section and all students were
presented with certificates of participation.

Yesterday, our Year 7 and Year 8 athletes
competed at the Stoke City Schools Athletics
Championships at Northwood Stadium.
Some amazing individual performances have
resulted in a number of athletes now being
asked to represent Stoke at the county
championships at Tamworth in a few weeks’
time. An excellent afternoon where all students
represented the school with pride. We could
not be prouder of you all and thank you for
performing so well.

Summer appears to arrived which will be
perfect timing for our hard working Year 11 and
13 students who have now finished their exams.
Hopefully students will be able to take time to
rest and enjoy their summers after a long
period of study and revision. 

Our annual Year 10 trip to Spain departs on
Monday and we wish the staff and students
¡buen viaje!

Mrs Johnson 
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YEAR 12 IN ACTION 
Last Wednesday, a
group of Year 12
students undertook a
sponsored walk/litter
pick around Longton
Park as part of their
social action project
with NCS. 

YEAR 7 KINDNESS 

What is inspirational about this story is that the
students did so by themselves.
Over the last few months, they have been meeting to
practise dance routines in order to put on a show for
their local community, Eleanor J taught 10 local
children the routines ranging in age from 5 years old
to 12 with the help of Josh T, Anya B and Leila K.
Not only did they perform but they also organised
other fundraising activities like guess the number of
beans in a jar, raffle tickets, played a lucky dip, bought
cakes and sweets. 
The students raised £145 for the charity and our
school community wants to give you each a shout
out, we are very proud of what you have achieved.

Thank you to everyone who
has sponsored them - there
is still time through
ParentPay before we close
it on Friday.
All money raised will go
towards buying resources
for the Luoska German
Shepherd Dog Rescue
centre in Cheadle.

KINDNESS WEEK  

LITERARY LOWDOWN 
This issue of the
Literary Lowdown is
from Molly-Jean S  
who is
recommending The
War of the Worlds
which features in
our Year 8
recommended
reads section. If you
would like to try this
book for yourself,
pop down to the
library for a copy of
the book.

The weather may
not always be on
our side when it
comes to our
alternative
provision in our
school garden, but
it doesn't deter
our students from
being creative and 

continue to share a bit of kindness within our school
community.
Here are some of their thoughtful creations which they
then gave to friends and teachers, ahead of our
kindness week event.

We would like to say how
proud we are of our Year 7
students who, at the
weekend, hosted a charity
fundraising event in
Stallington Village all in
aid of Stoke Homeless
Outreach.

END OF EXAMS
With just a few exams remaining
for our Year 11 and 13 students,
most of the desks have now been
packed away for another year.
Many thanks to all the staff ,
parents for your support and to all
our wonderful students, we could
not be prouder of all your hard
work! 

BOOK DONATION 
A huge thank you to
Will D who has kindly
donated an amazing
collection of books to
our library. You can
now enjoy the Wizard
Of Once series, 

Trials of Apollo, Percy Jackson and many more. If
you have any books that need a new home that are
suitable for our students, all donations are greatly
appreciated and will be rewarded with
achievement points.



LOOKING FORWARD

D E T A I L S  A B O U T  N E X T  W E E K

N E X T  W E E K ’ S  A S S E M B L I E S

S T U D E N T  L E A D E R S H I P

H O U S E
U P D A T E S

S U M M E R  T E R M

C E L E B R A T I O N
E V E N I N G S

Citizenship Monday Period 4 

Year 7 - School charity

Year 8 - Smoking and vaping

Year 9 - Cyber safe

Year 10 - Happiness

The Blythe Bridge Spelling Bee Inter

House Competition is in full swing!

Those who excelled have earned their

place in the second round, set for

Monday, June 24th. 

Year 7 - Monday 24th June 6pm

Year 8 - Tuesday 25th June 6pm

Year 9 - Wednesday 26th June 6pm

Year 10 - Wednesday 3rd July 6pm

S U M M E R  C O N C E R T

Thursday 4th July 6:30 - 8:30pm. Tickets will be

available from next week on parentpay.

Students will hear about how to use failure

as a motivator. 

Failures are finger posts on the road to

achievement.                                       C.S Lewis



MUGA PITCHES - GRASS FOOTBALL PITCHES -
MAIN HALL - CLASSROOMS - ICT SUITES  - ART
FACILITIES -  HARD COURTS  - SWIMMING POOL

Scan the QR code for our price list and 
a copy of our hire request form 

01782 392519
office@bb-hs.co.uk

ST11 9PW

BLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORMBLYTHE BRIDGE HIGH SCHOOL & SIXTH FORM

Blythe Bridge High School & Sixth Form
is excited to offer our school facilities to the 
local community and businesses. 

If you are looking for a regular indoor or outdoor 
venue for your club or society, or a space for a one 
off event, we offer a range of facilities. 

THESE INCLUDE

   COMMUNITYCOMMUNITYCOMMUNITY    
                              LETTINGSLETTINGSLETTINGS


